

Members of the Earl L. Vandermeulen High School robotics team are honored by the board of education at a recent meeting. They are flanked by Board Vice President Mark Doyle and Superintendent of Schools Paul Casciano (far left). High School technology teachers Brian Chalmers and Kyle Dunlop are in the back.

## Port Jefferson robotics team honored by board of education

Members of the Earl L. Vandermeulen High School robotics team were honored by the Port Jefferson School District Board of Education during a recent meeting.